SRI VENKATESWARA COLLEGE

(University of Delhi)
Ref. No.: SVC/Admn./2022/ 22nd November, 2022

CORRIGENDUM

In a partial modification of this college notification number SVC/Admn/2022/RG/ dated 27-09-2022, on
the subject Conduct of Internal Assessment (IA) Examinations 2022, this is for the information of all
concerned that Dr Shruti Mathur is the member of Departmental Moderation Committee (Commerce
Department) on Internal Assessment in place of Dr S. Venkata Kumar.

However, other particulars of the said notification shall remain unchanged.
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Copy forwarded for information and necessary action to: - Teachers-In-Charge/ Coordinators of the respective
departments, Administrative Officer, Section Officer (Administration & Accounts), Dealing Assistants/ Dealing Hands
(Administration), All Concerned/ College Notice Board/ College Website / File.




